
From: Robin Crotty
To: Robin Crotty
Subject: FW: 4th St. closure
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:52:10 AM

From: doug aanestad  
Date: July 25, 2020 at 10:55:57 AM MDT
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: 4th St. closure

﻿
Mayor and City Council;  I want to express my strong support and thanks for your
beautiful and progressive 4th Street closure.  It truly transforms down town
Ketchum from a hectic parade of cars to a serene place where you can take time to
linger and talk with old friends.  The purely anecdotal complaints of nearby
businesses fail to account for the effects that Covid 19 may have on traffic to their
stores.  These are troubled and uncertain times.  Let us continue to have this small
oasis downtown for everyone’s peace of mind.
 
Thank you.
 
Doug Aanestad
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